
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – October 2020 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 10/25/2020 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

It is up to each judge to contact me if they want to be listed as lure operators. This will assist clubs in being able 
to utilize individuals in other roles if there are low entries and they need assistance. 

Each judge is also required to notify me of any changes in name or contact information. Also if they are no 
longer interested in judging. 

It is helpful that if a judge passes away or becomes ill that individuals with this knowledge passes it along. 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

JudgesLic@asfa.org 

NOTICES:   
The following individual(s) has been granted a Provisional License. 
    *Wayne Olson, 21690 Cnty Hwy E, Cornell, WI 54732, 715-877-1640, wolson308@yahoo.com 
 
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License.  An * indicates the second publication. * 

*Linda D'Antonio, G, Ib, Sa, SW, Sing 
Sabrina Wright-Hiller,  All Breed 

 
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
    *Laura Young, 425-686-2323 

     
    
 
 
   
======================= 


